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LEGISLATIVE COMMENT 
 
  
DATE:                June 3, 2022 
  
TO:   Robert J. Williams, Jr., Council Administrator 

 COW Committee  
 
FROM:  Rhonda L. Weaver, County Attorney 
 
RE:   CB-46-2022, Draft 2 
 
 The Office of Law has CB-46-2022, Draft 2 and finds it to be in proper legislative form.  
The Office of Law sees no legal impediments to is enactment.  Thank you.   
 

 
 
 
 


